
WRW Treasurer’s Report 

The routine Club income and expenses have remained fairly consistent with those from 2023.   

This year we have been working with Emily Daly to help with raising the profile of the Club in a  bid 

to attract more members. This process is still on-going but the new look website and logo is up and 

running and is looking good. 

Our expenses were up again this year, the deficit for the year has again been mostly offset by the 

term deposit interest rates, which may not be so favourable moving into 2025. 

While we have posted a loss for the year we are still in a sound financial position due to the funds 

from previous years, but will continue to eat into these funds without the input of new members 

and greater income from subscriptions. 

 

Member Subscriptions 

I recommend that the members’ subscription for 2025 increase to $50 with a discount of $10 if paid 

by 28 February 2025. The subscription is still good value for money for the use of the Ākau Tangi 

Sports Centre facilities, the bus trips, the subsidised movie night and annual dinner, plus the 

opportunity to get out for walks and runs with like-minded people. 

 

Tasi Takuira-Mita, Treasurer 


